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Tuesday 7th March                   

Parent Consultation Day            

Tuesday 14th March                   

Rec - Park Hall Farm Visit                   

Friday 17th March                   

Year 3 - Cadbury World Visit   

Wednesday 22nd March                   

Year 5 - Chester Zoo Visit    

Tuesday 28th March                   

Nursery Parent Interview Day  

Friday 31st March                   

Break up for Easter                                 

Monday 17th April                  

Return to school                        

Monday 1st May                   

Bank Holiday                                 

Monday 8th May                   

Additional Bank Holiday                                                                                                                               

Dear Parents/carers, 

Children and staff came to school dressed as their favourite book 

character last week to celebrate World Book Day.  Each class took part in 

different book themed activities.  

  Miss Daviesô class listened to an extract 

from Chapter 7 of Harry Potter and the               

Philosopherôs Stone ñThe Sorting Hatò. 

They then held our own ceremony in class 

where children were  formally sorted into 

Hogwarts houses. The children then                  

enjoyed creating and designing their own 

Hogwarts House. They came up with their 

own house name, chose an official animal 

for their house, their house also                 

represented different characteristics    

which are important to them and decided 

on a house motto.  Please see reverse for 

more World Book Day pictures. 

As part of their PSHE topic, the year 6 children 

organised their own cake sale to                                     

raise money for a chosen charityΦ                                                       

They would like to say a big thank you for all of 

your donations of cakes ï they managed to raise 

Ã150.88                                                    
for the Earthquake fund in Turkey                                   

and Syria.  Thanks to all the children for doing 

such a brilliant job of organising the event and 

selling the cakes. 

Last week, year 6 had some visitors from Shropshire                    
Wildlife Trust. We were very lucky to work with them 
to build and set up our school allotment. The children 
worked very hard all day to plot out, dig and prepare 
the beds. We will now be propagating seeds in the 
classroom before we transfer them to the allotment. 
Hopefully we will have some 
tomatoes soon!  




